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Note to File 
 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, teleconference between Dominion and Review Board 

staff 
 
Review Board staff held a teleconference with Dominion staff on April 29 to discuss document 
submissions and process steps following the technical session.   
 
Dominion proposes to submit updated Ekati Mine management plans with conceptual 
incorporation of the Jay Project to the Review Board by June 1st.  The proposed caribou and 
traffic workshop proposed by Dominion to review draft Roads and Wildlife Mitigation Plan is 
proposed prior to June 1.   
 
Board staff discussed next steps in the Jay Project with Dominion.  The Review Board will 
publish an updated Work Plan with dates and milestones by May 8 so that parties and 
Dominion can plan for the upcoming months. 
 
The Review Board staff contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 


